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Comments: I am writing to express my discontent with the continued sheep grazing in the sensitive alpine tundra

biome in the Uinta Mountains. As it has been well documented in other areas in which domestic grazing has

been employed, this practice is detrimental to local ecology and creates a host of issues including the

displacement of essential native wildlife and negative impact on watersheds. When this type of grazing is given

priority over the sustainability of already existing lifeforms in the area, species such as the Bighorn Sheep are

prevented from having the wilderness available for a full population recovery. I strongly urge you to remove the

practice of sheep grazing from this wilderness area. 


